
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Free Jimmy John’s! 

Math Club Presents… 
Undergraduate Open House 
 
December 2, 2016 
4:00-5:00 PM 
Wachman 617 

 
 

The Undergraduate Open House is a chance for students to learn about 
various opportunities for the upcoming Spring semester. These 

opportunities include upper level undergraduate course offerings, research 
opportunities, organizations and more. Students will also be able to meet 

professors that have courses for Spring 2017.  

 

 


